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scrutinized, why, and at what cost. The work fills a gap in feminist scholarship
and shows that gender, race, class, and sexuality should be central to any study
of surveillance. Contributors. Seantel Anaïs, Mark Andrejevic, Paisley Currah,
Sayantani DasGupta, Shamita Das Dasgupta, Rachel E. Dubrofsky, Rachel Hall, Lisa
Jean Moore, Yasmin Jiwani, Ummni Khan, Shoshana Amielle Magnet, Kelli Moore, Lisa
Nakamura, Dorothy Roberts, Andrea Smith, Kevin Walby, Megan M. Wood, Laura Hyun Yi
Kang
White-Collar Crime Brian K. Payne 2016-07-05 The thoroughly updated Second Edition
of White Collar Crime: The Essentials continues to be a comprehensive, yet
concise, resource addressing the most important topics students need to know about
white-collar crime. Author Brian K. Payne provides a theoretical framework and
context for students that explores such timely topics as crimes by workers, salesoriented systems, crimes in the health care system, crimes by criminal justice
professionals and politicians, crimes in the educational system, crimes in
economic and technological systems, corporate crime, environmental crime, and
more. This easy to read teaching tool is a valuable resource for any course that
covers white-collar crime.
Criminal Victimization (2009) Jennifer L. Truman 2011-01 This is a print on demand
edition of a hard to find publication. Presents the annual estimates of rates and
levels of violent crime (rape or sexual assault, robbery, aggravated assault, and
simple assault), property crime (burglary, motor vehicle theft, and property
theft), and personal theft (pocket picking and purse snatching). It describes the
year-to-year change from 2008 and trends for the 10-year period from 2000 through
2009. The Nat. Criminal Victimization Survey collects information on non-fatal
crimes, reported and not reported to the police, against persons age 12 or older
from a nationally representative sample of U.S. households. This report also
includes data on the characteristics of victims of crime; estimates of intimate
partner violence; and use of firearms and other weapons during the crime.
Illustrations.
Second International Conference of the South Asian Society [of] Criminology and
Victimology (SASCV), 11-13 January 2013, Kanyakumari, Tamil Nadu, India K.
Jaishankar and Natti Ronel
Educating the Student Body Committee on Physical Activity and Physical Education
in the School Environment 2013-11-13 Physical inactivity is a key determinant of
health across the lifespan. A lack of activity increases the risk of heart
disease, colon and breast cancer, diabetes mellitus, hypertension, osteoporosis,
anxiety and depression and others diseases. Emerging literature has suggested that
in terms of mortality, the global population health burden of physical inactivity
approaches that of cigarette smoking. The prevalence and substantial disease risk
associated with physical inactivity has been described as a pandemic. The
prevalence, health impact, and evidence of changeability all have resulted in
calls for action to increase physical activity across the lifespan. In response to
the need to find ways to make physical activity a health priority for youth, the
Institute of Medicine's Committee on Physical Activity and Physical Education in
the School Environment was formed. Its purpose was to review the current status of
physical activity and physical education in the school environment, including
before, during, and after school, and examine the influences of physical activity
and physical education on the short and long term physical, cognitive and brain,
and psychosocial health and development of children and adolescents. Educating the
Student Body makes recommendations about approaches for strengthening and
improving programs and policies for physical activity and physical education in
the school environment. This report lays out a set of guiding principles to guide
its work on these tasks. These included: recognizing the benefits of instilling
life-long physical activity habits in children; the value of using systems
thinking in improving physical activity and physical education in the school
environment; the recognition of current disparities in opportunities and the need
to achieve equity in physical activity and physical education; the importance of
considering all types of school environments; the need to take into consideration
the diversity of students as recommendations are developed. This report will be of
interest to local and national policymakers, school officials, teachers, and the
education community, researchers, professional organizations, and parents
interested in physical activity, physical education, and health for school-aged
children and adolescents.
The Moral Geographies of Children, Young People and Food J. Pike 2014-11-25 This
book takes Jamie Oliver's campaign for better school meals as a starting point for
thinking about morally charged concerns relating to young people's nutrition,
health and well-being, parenting, and public health 'crises' such as obesity. The
authors show how these debates are always about the moral project of the self.
Globalisation and the Challenges of Development in Contemporary India Sita
Venkateswar 2016-03-14 This volume brings together multidisciplinary, situated and
nuanced analyses of contingent issues framing a rapidly changing India in the 21st
century. It moves beyond the ready dichotomies that are often extended to
understand India as a series of contrasts and offers new insights into the complex
realities of India today, thereby enabling us to anticipate the decades to come.
The editors focus on three major themes, each discussed in a section: The first
section, Framing the Macro-Economic Environment, defines the framework for
interrogating globalisation and socio-economic changes in India over the last few
decades of the 20th century spiraling into India in the 21st century. The next
section, Food Security and Natural Resources, highlights critical considerations
involved in feeding a burgeoning population. The discussions pose important
questions in relation to the resilience of both people and planet confronting
increasingly unpredictable climate-induced scenarios. The final section,
Development, Activism and Changing Technologies, discusses some of the social
challenges of contemporary India through the lens of inequalities and emergent
activisms. The section concludes with an elaboration of the potential and promise
of changing technologies and new social media to build an informed and active
citizenry across existing social divides.
Sex Crime Terry Thomas 2015-11-19 Sex Crime, Third edition offers a comprehensive
and integrative introduction to sex crime, written by an expert in the field. The
third edition has been fully expanded and updated to include further coverage of a
range of critical topics, including child sexual exploitation, child pornography,
female sex offenders, treatment approaches such as the ‘Good Lives Model’ and the
European Convention on Human Rights. Delving into and beyond the news headlines
about sexual crimes that seem to appear on our screens and in our newspapers
almost every day, this third edition draws on a range of high profile case
studies, such as Vanessa George, Stuart Hall, Jimmy Savile and Operation Yewtree
and also offers a review of all relevant legislation. This new edition also

Fundamentals of Criminology Kelly Frailing 2013-07-19 Fundamentals of Criminology:
New Dimensions delivers a comprehensive and comprehensible introduction to the
discipline of criminology. As the title implies, it covers the fundamentals of
criminology, including the major theories of crime causation, classic and current
empirical tests of those theories, the strengths and weaknesses and the policy
implications of each. It also describes the types of crime and provides current
rates, trends over time and theoretical explanations for each, as well as a
discussion of characteristics of offenders and victims. What sets this book apart
from the many other fine criminology textbooks out there is its inclusion of some
new dimensions of criminology. The new dimensions in this book include but are not
limited to research designs in criminology, new theories of crime causation, crime
in different contexts, connections between criminology and criminal justice policy
and a number of lingering issues for both disciplines. In combination with the
fundamentals, these new dimensions are designed to provide readers with the
richest, most complete understanding of what crime is, how much of it there is,
what causes it and what do to about it, as well as the ability and desire to pose
important questions for the future of both criminology and criminal justice. “The
authors have produced a comprehensive, readable, and thoroughly interesting text
covering the topic of sociological criminology. Yes, there are a plethora of texts
in this area, but Harper and Frailing’s addition to the field has a number of
features moving it ahead of the competition. There is in-depth coverage of
emerging areas in crime, including cybercrime and human trafficking, as well as an
excellent section on how disasters augment the opportunities for crime by
hindering capable guardianship. The authors’ arguments for evidence-based crime
prevention strategies and public policies are compelling. Fundamentals of
Criminology is worthy of the closest consideration by instructors teaching
undergraduate criminology courses.” — Jay Corzine, professor of sociology,
University of Central Florida
Choosing the Future for American Juvenile Justice David S. Tanenhaus 2014-05-02
This is a hopeful but complicated era for those with ambitions to reform the
juvenile courts and youth-serving public institutions in the United States. As
advocates plea for major reforms, many fear the public backlash in making dramatic
changes. Choosing the Future for American Juvenile Justice provides a look at the
recent trends in juvenile justice as well as suggestions for reforms and policy
changes in the future. Should youth be treated as adults when they break the law?
How can youth be deterred from crime? What factors should be considered in how
youth are punished?What role should the police have in schools? This essential
volume, edited by two of the leading scholars on juvenile justice, and with
contributors who are among the key experts on each issue, the volume focuses on
the most pressing issues of the day: the impact of neuroscience on our
understanding of brain development and subsequent sentencing, the relationship of
schools and the police, the issue of the school-to-prison pipeline, the impact of
immigration, the privacy of juvenile records, and the need for national
policies—including registration requirements--for juvenile sex offenders. Choosing
the Future for American Juvenile Justice is not only a timely collection, based on
the most current research, but also a forward-thinking volume that anticipates the
needs for substantive and future changes in juvenile justice.
Ideology, Ethics and Policy Development in Public Service Interpreting and
Translation Carmen Valero-Garcés 2017-03-08 This edited collection brings together
new research on public service interpreting and translation (PSIT) with a focus on
ideology, ethics and policy development. The contributions provide fresh
theoretical and empirical perspectives on the inconsistencies in translation and
interpreting provision observed in different geonational contexts and the oftenreported tensions between prescribed approaches to ethics and practitioner
experience. The discussions are set against the backdrop of developments in
rights-based discourses on language support services and the professionalisation
of the field, drawing attention to how stakeholders and interpreting practitioners
navigate the realities of service in the context of shifting ideological
landscapes. Particular innovations in the collection include theorisations about
policy and practice that draw on political science, applied ethics and paradigms
of trauma-informed care. The volume also presents research on settings that have
received limited attention to date such as prison and charitable services for
survivors of violence and trauma.
Dissenting Social Work Paul Michael Garrett 2021-03-03 This book, from one of
international social work’s leading radical educators, provides a richly
compelling argument for the profession to become more critical and dissenting.
Addressing the troubled times in which we find ourselves, Garrett’s book examines
a broad range of theoretical frameworks and draws on diverse writers, such as
Marx, Foucault, Brown, Zuboff, Rancière, Wacquant, Arendt, Levinas, Fanon and
Gramsci. The author’s panoramic vision encompasses Ireland, the United Kingdom,
the United States, Algeria, Israel/Palestine and China. Timely, lively and
accessible, this book speaks directly to some of the main preoccupations of our
era. Readers will be encouraged to relate developments in social work to key
themes circulating around migration, the threat of neo-fascism, surveillance
culture, colonialism, the Black Lives Matter movement and the COVID-19 pandemic.
Imbued with a sense of hope for a brighter future, this book encourages a new
generation of social work students to recognise and examine the importance of
critical theory for understanding the structural forces shaping their lives and
the lives of those with whom they work and provide services. This book is vital,
indispensable and essential reading for social work students and other readers,
throughout the world, seeking to make the connection between social work, social
theory and sociology.
Feminist Surveillance Studies Rachel E. Dubrofsky 2015-05-15 Questions of gender,
race, class, and sexuality have largely been left unexamined in surveillance
studies. The contributors to this field-defining collection take up these
questions, and in so doing provide new directions for analyzing surveillance. They
use feminist theory to expose the ways in which surveillance practices and
technologies are tied to systemic forms of discrimination that serve to normalize
whiteness, able-bodiedness, capitalism, and heterosexuality. The essays discuss
the implications of, among others, patriarchal surveillance in colonial North
America, surveillance aimed at curbing the trafficking of women and sex work,
women presented as having agency in the creation of the images that display their
bodies via social media, full-body airport scanners, and mainstream news media
discussion of honor killings in Canada and the concomitant surveillance of Muslim
bodies. Rather than rehashing arguments as to whether or not surveillance keeps
the state safe, the contributors investigate what constitutes surveillance, who is
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includes an analysis of possible causes of sex offending, as well as public and
professional responses to sex crime. Including an examination of the policing of
sexual crime; the prosecution of the accused; the sentencing and punishment of
sexual offenders; and ‘public protection’ measures, this new edition covers all of
the key aspects of sex crime and how it is dealt with. Wide-ranging and
authoritative, Sex Crime, Third edition presents a complex area in a
straightforward and understandable manner. Thomas guides the reader through the
range of policies and law which have accumulated over the years, making this
essential reading for academics and students engaged in the study of sex crime,
sexual violence and the treatment of sex offenders. It will also be of great
interest to criminal justice practitioners.
An Introduction to American Policing Dennis J. Stevens 2017-05-08 An Introduction
to American Policing, Second Edition connects the US criminal justice system,
criminology, and law enforcement knowledge to the progress of the police
community. It is the perfect resource for a Police Science course.
Child Sexual Abuse Reported by Adult Survivors Sinéad Ring 2022-04-29 Child Sexual
Abuse Reported by Adult Survivors is a wide-ranging and timely critical history
and analysis of legal responses to ‘historical’ or ‘non-recent’ child sexual abuse
(NRCSA) in England and Wales, Ireland and Australia, each of which represents an
evolving and progressive approach to this important and complex issue. The book
examines the emergence of NRCSA as a distinctive social, political and legal
phenomenon in each country and explores the legal responses developed to address
its unprecedented challenges. Courts and parliaments in each country have reformed
existing doctrine and practice and have created new ways of holding state and
private actors accountable and new ways of addressing survivors’ injuries.
Criminal law, tort law, public inquiries and state reparations have all been to
the forefront of these new legal responses, which have transformed law’s
engagement with NRCSA survivors and understandings of justice itself. However,
despite this undeniable progress, the book identifies ways in which the legal
responses developed in each country fail to deliver accountability and recognition
to NRCSA survivors and argues that such failures betray the law’s inherent
ambivalence to delivering justice for these survivors. Creating new insights into
legal responses to this complex contemporary legal, social and political problem,
this book will be of great interest to academic lawyers, political scientists and
historians, as well as those working on related topics in criminology, sociology,
social policy, cultural studies and gender studies.
Crime, Capitalism, and Community Ian Taylor 1983
Strengthening Forensic Science in the United States National Research Council
2009-07-29 Scores of talented and dedicated people serve the forensic science
community, performing vitally important work. However, they are often constrained
by lack of adequate resources, sound policies, and national support. It is clear
that change and advancements, both systematic and scientific, are needed in a
number of forensic science disciplines to ensure the reliability of work,
establish enforceable standards, and promote best practices with consistent
application. Strengthening Forensic Science in the United States: A Path Forward
provides a detailed plan for addressing these needs and suggests the creation of a
new government entity, the National Institute of Forensic Science, to establish
and enforce standards within the forensic science community. The benefits of
improving and regulating the forensic science disciplines are clear: assisting law
enforcement officials, enhancing homeland security, and reducing the risk of
wrongful conviction and exoneration. Strengthening Forensic Science in the United
States gives a full account of what is needed to advance the forensic science
disciplines, including upgrading of systems and organizational structures, better
training, widespread adoption of uniform and enforceable best practices, and
mandatory certification and accreditation programs. While this book provides an
essential call-to-action for congress and policy makers, it also serves as a vital
tool for law enforcement agencies, criminal prosecutors and attorneys, and
forensic science educators.
Effective Policing? S. Kirby 2013-09-20 This book provides a unique insight into
the way policing is performed. By embracing both organizational management issues
as well as operational police business such as crime reduction and detection,
firearms, disorder, organised crime and terrorism, it provides a comprehensive
overview of contemporary police theory and practice.
Criminology Eamonn Carrabine 2020-04-07 Comprehensive, critical and accessible,
Criminology: A Sociological Introduction offers an authoritative overview of the
study of criminology, from early theoretical perspectives to pressing contemporary
issues such as the globalisation of crime, crimes against the environment,
terrorism and cybercrime. Authored by an internationally renowned and experienced
group of authors in the Department of Sociology at the University of Essex, this
is a truly international criminology text that delves into areas that other texts
may only reference. It includes substantive chapters on the following topics: •
Histories of crime; • Theoretical approaches to crime and the issue of social
change; • Victims and victimisation; • Crime, emotion and social psychology; •
Drugs, alcohol, health and crime; • Criminal justice and the sociology of
punishment; • Green criminology; • Crime and the media; • Terrorism, state crime
and human rights. The new edition fuses global perspectives in criminology from
the contexts of post-Brexit Britain and America in the age of Trump, and from the
Global South. It contains new chapters on cybercrime; crimes of the powerful;
organised crime; life-course approaches to understanding delinquency and
desistance; and futures of crime, control and criminology. Each chapter includes a
series of critical thinking questions, suggestions for further study and a list of
useful websites and resources. The book also contains a glossary of the
criminological terms and concepts used in the book. It is the perfect text for
students looking for a broad, critical and international introduction to
criminology, and it is essential reading for those looking to expand their
‘criminological imagination’.
Leading Works in Law and Social Justice Faith Gordon 2021-03-23 This book assesses
the role of social justice in legal scholarship and its potential future
development by focusing upon the ‘leading works’ of the discipline. The rise of
socio-legal studies over recent decades has led to a more interdisciplinary
approach to the study of law, which prioritises placing law into its wider social
context. Recognising the role that culture, economics and politics play in the
development of law is important in order to fully understand the position and
impact of law in society. Innovative and written in an engaging way, this
collection includes leading and emerging scholars from across the world. Each
contributor has been invited to select and analyse a ‘leading work’, a publication
which has for them shed light on the way that law and social justice are
interlinked and has influenced their own understanding, scholarship, advocacy,
and, in some instances, activism. The book also includes a specially written
foreword and afterword, which critically reflect upon the contributions of the
'leading works' to consider the role that social justice has played in law and
legal education and the likely future path for social justice in legal
scholarship. This book will be an essential resource for all those working in the
areas of social justice, socio-legal studies and legal philosophy. It will be of
wider interest to the social sciences more generally.
Criminal Justice in Action Larry K. Gaines 2021-04-23 As you study criminal
justice today, it's likely that you do not want to simply learn about the world;
you want to change it. Gaines/Miller's CRIMINAL JUSTICE IN ACTION, 11E provides a
template for that change. This magazine-style presentation focuses on big
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questions that you've probably already been asking yourself about police tactics,
incarceration policies and other major issues in criminal justice. Captivating
content, lifted from the latest headlines, and numerous smaller investigations
help you better understand how criminal justice in the U.S. impacts everyone. You
learn to think critically, ethically and practically about key criminal justice
issues. You also gain skills beneficial for a career in criminal justice or any
other field, as you actively explore the counterbalancing interests, concepts and
theories that characterize today's criminal justice system. Master the concepts,
techniques and soft skills necessary for professional success with this riveting
book. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or
the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Introduction to Criminal Justice Robert M. Bohm 2021
Mathematical Criminology David F. Greenberg 1979 This book provides an
introduction to the mathematical tools used to do research on crime. The book is
intended for classroom use, and should enable readers with no more than high
school algebra and the rudiments of social statistics to understand these
techniques.
The Twenty-first Century African American Novel and the Critique of Whiteness in
Everyday Life E. Lâle Demirtürk 2016-05-25 This book examines the post-9/11
African American novels, developing a new critical discourse on everyday
discursive practices of whiteness. It examines not only how instances of
racialization are generated through the embodied practices of whiteness in
everyday interracial social encounters, but also how whiteness is “undone” by and
through the black embodied practices of black people, who find different ways of
practicing their agency to work for social change.
Access to Justice in Magistrates' Courts Lucy Welsh 2022-01-27 This book examines
access to justice in summary criminal proceedings by considering the ability of
defendants to play an active and effective role in the process. 'Access to
justice' refers not just to the availability of legally aided representation, but
also to the ability of defendants to understand and effectively participate in
summary criminal proceedings more generally. It remains a vital principle of
justice that justice should not only be done, but should also be seen to be done
by all participants in the process. The book is based on socio-legal research. The
study is ethnographic, based on observation conducted in four magistrates' courts
in South East England and interviews with both defence lawyers and Crown
prosecutors. Setting out an argument that defendants have always been marginalised
through particular features of magistrates' court proceedings (such as courtroom
layout and patterns of behaviour among the professional workgroups in court), the
political climate in relation to defendants and access to justice that has
persisted since 2010 has further undermined the ability of defendants to play an
active role in the process. Ultimately, this book argues that recent governments
have demanded ever more efficiency and cost saving in criminal justice. In that
context, principles that contribute to access to justice for defendants have been
seriously undermined.
Recognizing Race and Ethnicity Kathleen J. Fitzgerald 2018-05-15 Despite promising
changes over the last century, race remains a central organizing principle in US
society, a key arena of inequality, power, and privilege, and the subject of
ongoing conflict and debate. In this second edition of Recognizing Race and
Ethnicity, Kathleen J. Fitzgerald continues to examine the sociology of race and
encourages students to think differently by challenging the notion that we are, or
should even aspire to be, color-blind. Fitzgerald considers how race manifests in
both significant and obscure ways by looking across all racial/ethnic groups
within the socio-historical context of institutions and arenas, rather than
discussing each group by group. Incorporating recent research and contemporary
theoretical perspectives, she guides students to examine racial ideologies and
identities as well as structural racism; at the same time, she covers topics like
popular culture, sports, and interracial relationships. This latest edition
includes an expanded look at global perspectives on racial inequality, including
international migration and Islamophobia; updated examples of contemporary issues,
including the Black Lives Matter movement; more emphasis on intersectionality,
specifically the ways sexuality and race intersect; and an extended discussion on
why the sociology of race and the sociological imagination matter. Recognizing
Race and Ethnicity continues to reflect the latest sociological research on
race/ethnicity and provides unparalleled coverage of white privilege while
remaining careful not to treat "white" as the norm against which all other groups
are defined.
Sociology Robert Van Krieken 2013-09-12 Building upon the success of previous
editions, this fully revised edition of Sociology lays the foundations for
understanding sociology in Australia. The depth and breadth of the book ensures
its value not only for first-year students, but for sociology majors requiring ongoing reference to a range of theoretical perspectives and current debates. This
fifth Australian edition continues to build on the book’s reputation for coverage,
clarity and content, drawing upon the work of leading Australian sociologists as
well as engaging with global social trends and sociological developments.
The Development of Child Protection Law and Policy Kieran Walsh 2020-04-02 This
book examines how child protection law has been shaped by the transition to late
modernity and how it copes with the ever-changing concept of risk. The book traces
the evolution of the contemporary child protection system through historical
changes, assessing the factors that have influenced the development of legal
responses to abuse over a 130-year period. It does so by focussing on the Republic
of Ireland where child protection has become emblematic of wider social change.
The work draws on a wide range of primary and secondary sources including
legislation, case law and official and media reports of child protection
inquiries. It also utilises insights developed through an extensive examination of
parliamentary debates on child protection matters. These materials are assessed
through the lens of critical discourse analysis to explore the relationship
between law, social policy and social theory as they effect child protection.
While the book utilises primarily Irish sources, this multidisciplinary approach
ensures the argument has international applicability. The book will be a valuable
resource for all those with an interest in the development of child protection
law.
Crime Scene Investigation National Institute of Justice (U.S.). Technical Working
Group on Crime Scene Investigation 2000 This is a guide to recommended practices
for crime scene investigation. The guide is presented in five major sections, with
sub-sections as noted: (1) Arriving at the Scene: Initial Response/Prioritization
of Efforts (receipt of information, safety procedures, emergency care, secure and
control persons at the scene, boundaries, turn over control of the scene and brief
investigator/s in charge, document actions and observations); (2) Preliminary
Documentation and Evaluation of the Scene (scene assessment, "walk-through" and
initial documentation); (3) Processing the Scene (team composition, contamination
control, documentation and prioritize, collect, preserve, inventory, package,
transport, and submit evidence); (4) Completing and Recording the Crime Scene
Investigation (establish debriefing team, perform final survey, document the
scene); and (5) Crime Scene Equipment (initial responding officers,
investigator/evidence technician, evidence collection kits).
Research Methods in Criminal Justice and Criminology Callie Marie Rennison
2018-02-06 "This is a great text. It is comprehensive and easy to understand. The
illustrations will enable students to learn and remember the information. This is
the first research methods text I have read that is actually fun to read." —Tina
2/3

Downloaded from www.kellyosbourne.com on August 11, 2022 by guest

L. Freiburger, University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee Research Methods in Criminal
Justice and Criminology connects key concepts to real field research and practices
using contemporary examples and recurring case studies that demonstrate how
concepts relate to students’ lives. Authors Callie M. Rennison and Timothy C. Hart
introduce practical research strategies used in criminal justice to show students
how a research question can become a policy that changes or influences criminal
justice practices. The book’s student-driven approach addresses both the why and
the how as it covers the research process and focuses on the practical application
of data collection and analysis. By demonstrating the variety of ways research can
be used and reinforcing the need to discern quality research, the book prepares
students to become critical consumers and ethical producers of research. Free
Poster: How to conduct a literature review Give your students the SAGE edge! SAGE
edge offers a robust online environment featuring an impressive array of free
tools and resources for review, study, and further exploration, keeping both
instructors and students on the cutting edge of teaching and learning. Learn more
at edge.sagepub.com/rennisonrm. Available with Perusall—an eBook that makes it
easier to prepare for class! Perusall is an award-winning eBook platform featuring
social annotation tools that allow students and instructors to collaboratively
mark up and discuss their SAGE textbook. Backed by research and supported by
technological innovations developed at Harvard University, this process of
learning through collaborative annotation keeps your students engaged and makes
teaching easier and more effective. Learn more.
Ebook: Sociology: A Brief Introduction Schaefer 2014-10-16 Ebook: Sociology: A
Brief Introduction
Graduate Programs in the Humanities, Arts & Social Sciences 2015 (Grad 2)
Peterson's 2014-11-25 Peterson's Graduate Programs in the Humanities, Arts &
Social Sciences 2015 contains details on more than 11,000 graduate programs of
study across all relevant disciplines-including the arts and architecture,
communications and media, psychology and counseling, political science and
international affairs, economics, and sociology, anthropology, archaeology, and
more. Informative data profiles include facts and figures on accreditation, degree
requirements, application deadlines and contact information, financial support,
faculty, and student body profiles. Two-page in-depth descriptions, written by
featured institutions, offer complete details on specific graduate programs,
schools, or departments as well as information on faculty research. Comprehensive
directories list programs in this volume, as well as others in the graduate
series.
Understanding and Controlling Crime David P. Farrington 1986-07-08 A Report Comm.
by the Justice Program Study Group of the John D. and Catherine T. MacArthur
Foundation
Re-thinking the Political Economy of Immigration Control Lea Sitkin 2019-10-17
This book offers a systematic exploration of the changing politics around
immigration and the impact of resultant policy regimes on immigrant communities.
It does so across a uniquely wide range of policy areas: immigration admissions,
citizenship, internal immigration controls, labour market regulation, the welfare
state and the criminal justice system. Challenging the current state of
theoretical literature on the ‘criminalisation’ or ‘marginalisation’ of
immigrants, this book examines the ways in which immigrants are treated
differently in different national contexts, as well as the institutional factors
driving this variation. To this end, it offers data on overall trends across 20
high-income countries, as well as more detailed case studies on the UK, Australia,
the USA, Germany, Italy and Sweden. At the same time, it charts an emerging common
regime of exploitation, which threatens the depiction of some countries as more
inclusionary than others. The politicisation of immigration has intensified the
challenge for policy-makers, who today must respond to populist calls for
restrictive immigration policy whilst simultaneously heeding business groups’
calls for cheap labour and respecting legal obligations that require more liberal
and welcoming policy regimes. The resultant policy regimes often have
counterproductive effects, in many cases marginalising immigrant communities and
contributing to the growth of underground and criminal economies. Finally,
developments on the horizon, driven by technological progress, threaten to
intensify distributional challenges. While these will make the politics around
immigration even more fraught in coming decades, the real issue is not immigration
but the loss of good jobs, which will have serious implications across all Western
countries. This book will appeal to scholars and students of criminology, social
policy, political economy, political sociology, the sociology of immigration and
race, and migration studies.
Criminological Theories Ronald L. Akers 2013-07-04 In Criminological Theories, the
noted criminologist Ronald Akers provides thorough description, discussion, and
appraisal of the leading theories of crime/delinquent behavior and law/criminal
justice - the origin and history of each theory and its contemporary developments
and adherents. Akers offers a clear explanation of each theory (the central
concepts and hypotheses of each theory as well as critical criteria for evaluating
each theory in terms of its empirical validity). Researchers and librarians, as
well as general readers, will find this book a very useful tool and will applaud
its clear and understandable exposition of abstract concepts.
Public Sociology John Germov 2020-07-22 From the future of work to the nature of
our closest relationships, how do we understand the links between our personal
troubles and wider public issues in society today? Now into its fourth edition,
Public Sociology continues to highlight the relevance of a grounded sociological
perspective to Australian social life, as well as encouraging students to apply a
sociological gaze to their own lives and the communities in which they live.
Public Sociology presents a wide range of topics in a user-friendly and accessible
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way, introducing key theories and research methods, and exploring core themes,
including youth, families and intimate relationships, class and inequality and
race and ethnic relations. All chapters have been extensively revised to bring
them up to date in a fast-changing social world, reflecting the latest
sociological debates in response to changing lifestyles and evolving political
landscapes. In addition to updated statistics and research findings, an expanded
glossary and the latest citations to the scholarly literature, the text features a
completely new chapter on gender and sexualities with expanded discussion of
LGBTIQ+. This new edition also explores contemporary issues ranging from the
#MeToo movement to marriage equality, fake news and 'alt facts'. This is the
essential sociological reference to help students make sense of a complex and
challenging world. NEW TO THE FOURTH EDITION: * A new chapter on gender and
sexualities and expanded discussion of intersectionality * Exploration of the
latest social issues including #MeToo, rising inequality, and the 'post-truth' age
* All chapters thoroughly revised and updated with the latest research * Updated
book website with extra readings, YouTube clips, and case studies * A new feature,
Visual Sociology, helps the reader analyse the power of visual messaging 'With a
firm base in the richest traditions of the discipline and with a remarkably
approachable format, this book offers an excellent introduction to a wide array of
sociology's concerns, making it suitable for all Australian social science
undergraduates.' Gary Wickham, Emeritus Professor of Sociology, Murdoch University
'A sophisticated yet accessible introduction to social identities, differences and
inequalities, and social transformations.' Jo Lindsay, Professor in Sociology,
Monash University 'Sweeping and lucid...communicates with ease and simplicity.'
Toni Makkai, Emeritus Professor, College of Arts and Social Sciences, Australian
National University
Captured by the Media Paul Mason 2006 Captured by the Media explores the
increasingly important issue of media and popular discourse on prisons and
punishment, and its relationship to public attitudes and government penal policy.
In providing such an analysis this book draws upon work from academics, prison and
media practitioners, addressing questions of cultural constructions and
consumptions of penal discourse in media and culture. This book turns on the
television, opens the newspapers, goes to the cinema and assesses how punishment
is performed in media culture and investigates the regimes of penal
representation. It places media discourse on prisons firmly within the penal
policy/public opinion complex and suggests that while The Shawshank Redemption,
internet jail cams, advertising and debates about televising executions continue
to ebb and flow in contemporary culture, the persistence of this spectacle of
punishmentits contested meaning and its politics of representation demands
investigation. Alongside contributi
Understanding Violence and Abuse Heather Fraser 2020-07-10T00:00:00Z In
Understanding Violence and Abuse, Heather Fraser and Kate Seymour examine violence
and abuse from an anti-oppressive practice perspective and make connections
between interpersonal violence and structural, institutional and cultural
violence. Using case studies from Canada, the U.K., the U.S., Australia,
Bangladesh, India and elsewhere, the authors discuss topics ranging from class
oppression, street violence, white privilege, war, shame, Islamophobia and abuse
in intimate relationships, as well as introduce the core tenets of anti-oppressive
social work practice. They encourage readers to reflect upon hierarchies of
identity and difference in relation to the ways in which violence and abuse are
defined, understood and addressed. Further, they discuss several responses to
violence using an anti-oppressive framework.
Crime and Social Theory Eamonn Carrabine 2017-05-04 What can social theory really
teach us about crime in the world today? This book gives an overview of key
theoretical debates alongside explanations of cutting edge research to show how
abstract thought relates to everyday experience. Looking at global crime to street
crime, it brings together the most significant work on crime and social theory.
Introduction to Sociology: Canadian Version George Ritzer 2013-07-25 While
providing a rock-solid foundation of sociology, Introduction to Sociology:
Canadian Version, by renowned sociologists George Ritzer and Neil Guppy,
illuminates traditional sociological concepts and theories, as well as some of
today’s most compelling social phenomena: Globalization, consumer culture, and the
Internet. Ritzer and Guppy bring students into the conversation by bridging the
divide between the outside world and the classroom. The international version of
the book by Ritzer has been redesigned with an explicitly Canadian core. The
result is this compelling Canadian version featuring George Ritzer’s distinctive
voice and style blended with Neil Guppy’s definitive views on Canadian
sociology—highlighting the place of Canada in a globalizing world.
Essential Criminology Mark M. Lanier 2018-04-19 In the fourth edition of Essential
Criminology, authors Mark M. Lanier, Stuart Henry, and Desire .M. Anastasia build
upon this best-selling critical review of criminology, which has become essential
reading for students of criminology in the 21st century. Designed as an
alternative to overly comprehensive, lengthy, and expensive introductory texts,
Essential Criminology is, as its title implies, a concise overview of the field.
The book guides students through the various definitions of crime and the
different ways crime is measured. It then covers the major theories of crime, from
individual-level, classical, and rational choice to biological, psychological,
social learning, social control, and interactionist perspectives. In this latest
edition, the authors explore the kind of criminology that is needed for the
globally interdependent twenty-first century. With cutting-edge updates,
illustrative real-world examples, and new study tools for students, this text is a
necessity for both undergraduate and graduate courses in criminology.
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